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Comments: Motorized vehicles, including e-bikes, should be confined to paved surfaces.  Simple enough.  The

reaction time on a motorized conveyance is reduced, when meeting people, hikers, equine, that compressed time

does not allow ample time for unexpected meetings in tight spaces.  This is a legitimate bad idea.  If there is that

much want/need for e-bikes to be on trails, they need to have their own trail and they can fund it.  

 

I spent 10 years getting separate horse and bike trails in Michigan, only after near fatal collisions the trails were

separated.  

 

Appreciate the opportunity for input.


